
Memorandum
REPORT TO: City Commission

FROM: Terry Cunningham, Mayor

SUBJECT: Proclaiming Building Safety Month

MEETING DATE: May 20, 2025

AGENDA ITEM TYPE: Administration

RECOMMENDATION: Mayor Cunningham will proclaim May 2025 as Building Safety Month for
Bozeman.

STRATEGIC PLAN: 4.1 Informed Conversation on Growth: Continue developing an in-depth
understanding of how Bozeman is growing and changing and proactively
address change in a balanced and coordinated manner.

BACKGROUND: Building Safety Month is sponsored by the International Code Council

UNRESOLVED ISSUES: None

ALTERNATIVES: As per Mayor.

FISCAL EFFECTS: None.
 

Attachments:
2025 Building Safety Month Proclamation.pdf

 
Report compiled on: May 13, 2025

https://legistarweb-production.s3.amazonaws.com/uploads/attachment/pdf/3340367/2025_Building_Safety_Month_Proclamation.pdf
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